
 

Dear Year 11 Students, Parents and Carers,    Monday, 08 November 2021 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Post 16 Information Evening to be held at The Suthers 

School on Tuesday 9th November 5.30-6.30pm.  

The evening will provide parents of current Year 11 students an update around our plans for 
Post 16 provision and to explore the potential partnership opportunities that will afford our 
students the breadth and depth of provision to meet their needs and interest.  

I am pleased to be able to invite Chris Fisher, Head of School at Newark Academy and 
Jeannie Hamilton Smith, Head of NA6, to our evening who will be available to provide 
additional information for students, parents and carers as they begin to confirm their choice 
of destination for September 2022.  

Our strong partnership will also mean that some of our existing Suthers School staff may get 
to teach some aspects of A level provision at Newark Academy where demand dictates.  

We are working hard to ensure that our students can continue to receive high quality 

personal development here at the school as part of their Personal Development Programme 

which I will provide more detail on Tuesday evening.  

I would be grateful if you could complete the form attached to this email to inform us of 

your attendance on Tuesday 9th November. Click here. 

If you do wish to attend Newark Academy Open Evening, please register by clicking on the 

following link: NA6 Open Evening 2021 | Newark Academy Sixth Form 

I look forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening at 5.30pm. 

Yours sincerely,  

Nic Watkin 

Head of School 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/xpDU5Ciz40
https://www.na6.co.uk/forms/open_evening_2021.php

